
 

 Year 8 Fire Station Visit 
 

 
 

At the end of November, three of our Year 8 students visited Whitey Wood Fire 
Station to present the fire service with a cheque for over £300.  This had been raised 
earlier this year during the Fire Safety Day held here at school in July.  
 
On the day students took part in various fire safety activities run by both the Fire 
Service and our very own Science Department.  As part of the day students had to 
design a fire safety poster and winners were selected by the Chief Fire Officer. 
 
Those posters are now laminated and on display at the fire station.  
 
A huge thank you to all the staff at Whitley Wood, who made our students welcome 
and gave these winners a real taste of life as a fire fighter.  
 
Mr A Jones 
 
 


